
 

 
 
 

Monday 10th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

On Tuesday  1st April Year 2 will be visiting Weston-Super-Mare beach. This trip is part 

of our Geography topic ‘What makes a great place to live?’ We will have a picnic on 

the beach, build sandcastles and play some team games.  

The children will travel by train, leaving school at around 9.30am and returning by 

3.15pm. Please arrive to collect your child at 3.15pm 

All children are entitled to a free school packed lunch. Please can all children bring a 

bag to carry their lunch as they will be responsible for their own belongings. If your 

child has a bucket and spade that fits inside their bag they can bring this with them. 

It is essential that children wear school uniform on this trip. Please also wear a warm 

coat and sensible shoes as we will be walking around Weston. Please ensure all 

belongings are named.  

We ask for a contribution of £1.37 towards the cost of the trip. Please pay this 

through Parent Pay and complete the slip below and return to us by Wednesday 26th 

March. 

Kind regards 

Miss Long, Miss Bradshaw  and Mr Cresswell   

 
 

 
 
I give permission for _________________________________________ to attend the 
Year 2  
 

trip to Weston-Super-Mare on Tuesday 1st April.  
 
Signed ______________________________      Name  
______________________________ 
  
I would like to attend the trip as a volunteer      Yes   /   No 

 


